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PARENTS SURVEY BY MINISTRY OF EDUCATION 

Dear Parents, 

We would like to inform you that, in light of the upcoming School Evaluation by the Quality 

Directorate of the Ministry of Education (MOE), we are providing a survey link for parents to 

complete. It is essential that every parent fills out the questionnaire to ensure 100% participation. 

Parent Survey Link: https://forms.office.com/r/J5ViQ6LbMh 

Please complete the survey by September 30, 2024. 

Important:- 

When filling out the survey, please select 909 HABITAT PRIVATE SCHOOL/AL TALLAH 

BRANCH from the dropdown menu. 

We appreciate your cooperation and support in completing the survey on time. 

Regards, 

Principal 

Ms. Mariyam Nizar Ahamed 


